
 
Consider joining State Historic Preservation Officer Judy Bittner, 

State Historian Katie Ringsmuth, State Museum Curator Mary Irvine, 
and Grants Administrators Jean Ayers and Kathleen Tarr for a 

conversation on current maritime projects. Share photos, lessons 
learned, and success stories. Ask program staff or fellow grantees 

about problem-solving or grant finalization. Each project leader will 
have 2-3 minutes to present.   

 

Session Date: 
 Thursday, November 21 at 1:30-3 pm, via Microsoft Teams 

 

Session RSVP: 
dnr.oha@alaska.gov 

 

 

 

 

 

Alaska State Historic Preservation Office/State Libraries, Archives, and Museums 

Alaska Maritime Heritage Preservation Program 
Virtual Learning Session 

 

 

 
When 

Thursday, Nov 21 
1:30-3 p.m. 

 
Where 

Microsoft Teams 
  

 

What 
What are your successes? 

  

 

How 
How did you solve 

problems? 
  

 

What 
What contribution did 

the project make to 
Alaska’s maritime 

history? 
  

 

Identify 
Lessons learned 

 

  

 

Provide 
Feedback to program 

staff  
 

 

 

Ahoy Mateys!  
 

The first round of maritime education and preservation grants is nearly 
complete. Now, it’s time to share project challenges, workarounds, and 

successes and get answers to lingering questions. 
 

Preservation and Education Maritime Grants: 
Success Stories 

 
 
 
 
 

mailto:dnr.oha@alaska.gov

